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Centerville School

NEWSLETTER

March 1, 2019

CELEBRATIONS - A wonderful morning at Centerville School! It was great to

have parents and families attend our Books for Breakfast and Art Show. We thank
the Kiwanis for donating the wonderful books and to Felicia Gray for instructing art
masterpieces painted by all students. We would also like to thank Windy Flats
Partners for the financial support to bring an Art Resident in every year.

SPRING INTO READING - It may not look like spring outdoors, but students
have Sprung into Reading at Centerville School! Oodles of books are being read and
tickets earned for prize drawings at the end of March. Next week’s reading
celebrations include Dr. Seuss activities, a Scholastic Book Fair, and Guest Readers.
Visit with your child about the fun reading excitement at school!

BOOK FAIR - It's that time of year again! Book Fair is here!! Tuesday, March
5th and Wednesday, March 6th from 8-11:30AM the library will be transformed into
a bookstore. On Tuesday all students can visit the library to scope out all the
great books that are available and make lists of what they like. They may also
purchase if they have money. On Wednesday only students who bring money will
come to the library to make purchases. We will have a preview night Tuesday from
6-7pm for parents to come and check out what's on their students' lists. Parents
are also welcome to come any time during the fair and shop for books. We have
online shopping again this year visit: http://www.scholastic.com/bf/centervilleschool
to find a larger selection. Make checks payable to Centerville PTC; or new this
year, credit/debit cards will be accepted as well as cash. A percentage of the
money earned from purchases will go towards purchasing books for classroom
libraries. Don't forget, tax will be added to all purchases. See you at the Fair!

PTC - Wednesday, March 6™ the PTC meeting will be in the school’s multi-purpose
room at 6 PM. Parents are encouraged to attend and help finalize plans for the

spring carnival. Come visit with other parents and be involved in your community and
school.

SBAC TESTING DATES - Centerville School has established its Spring testing
dates. It is imperative that students attend on these dates. Research shows that
when students complete important assessments at the same time and within the
same settings as their peers, their performance improves. Please keep these dates
available and refrain from scheduling appointments or meetings during this time. We
appreciate your continued support of the school and its dedication to student
success and performance.

May 7, 9, 14,16  3rd/4th, 5th/6th, and 7th/8th

May 17 5th & 8th grade




